
 

  

 
Public Notice 

 
Part decision on Plan Change 47 to the Matamata-Piako District 

Plan - Plan your Town, Zoning 
 
 
On 26 July 2017, Matamata-Piako District Council resolved to accept Plan Change 
47 – Plan your Town (excluding Kuranui and Horrell Roads which still require a 
hearing).  This plan change focused on zoning and planning rules for what people 
can do on their properties.   
 
A copy of the decision stating the reasons for accepting or rejecting the submissions 
received is available at mpdc.govt.nz/plan-your-town or can be inspected during 
business hours at all Council offices and libraries. 
 
The appeal period for the above decision closes at 5.00pm on Thursday 26 October 
2017. Any appeals must be lodged with the Environment Court within this time 
period. 
 
This advertisement is written in accordance with Clauses 10 and 11 of the First 
Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991. 
 
 
Don McLeod 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
13 September 2017 

http://www.mpdc.govt.nz/plan-your-town

